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WALTHAM FIRE DEPARTMENT HOSTS  

NATIONAL FIRE PREVENTION WEEK OPEN HOUSE 
TEACHING FIRE SAFETY & PREVENTION SKILLS 

 
Waltham Fire Department Fire Prevention Week Open House 

Date Sunday, October 23rd, 2022 
Time 1:00pm  – 3:00pm 

Location Moody Street Fire Station, 533 Moody St 
 

 

 
 

 

WALTHAM, MA – 10/12/22 – The Waltham Fire Department welcomes local families to a free Open 

House on Sunday 10/23/2022 from 1-3pm.  The open house is aimed at teaching families fire safety and 

prevention practices.  The event will be held at 533 Moody Street. 

This open house commemorates National Fire Safety Month (October). Participants will receive 

safety tips such as “stop, drop and roll”, learn how to plan escape routes and how to crawl safely through a 

smoke-filled room.  Come visit the recently rebuilt Moody St. fire station, meet the firefighters, and enjoy a 

chance to look at and sit in the fire trucks. 

 

“This event allows us to reach out to the community and arm local families with fire safety tips 

and procedures,” said Lt. Ferrick.  “Our open house allows families to get together and better prepares 

them to react if a fire does start.” 

 

For more information about the Waltham Fire Departments Open House, call Lt. John Ferrick at 

781-314-3710.  

 
 

For more information about the Waltham Fire Department Open House, call: 
 

Lieutenant John Ferrick, 
Waltham Fire Prevention Office 

781-314-3714 
jferrick@fire-dept.waltham.ma.us 
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